paul archer design

25.03.2009

Development Control
Planning Services

London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Argyle Street

WC1H BND

Dear SirfMadam,

RE: 16 ALVANLEY GARDENS, NWS 1JD REF: 20008327#
For the attention of Hannah Parker

. memawmmuwrmmwummnt
inckude our re-submission. Thank you very much for your commends included in the e-mail deled 18/02/2000. In
response (o thess comments we have made the following changes 10 the submission:

- We are no longer changing the roof line from hip 1o gable, instead using tradiionsl dormers on the side of the
existing roof retaining iraditionat delalls.

- The only part of the scheme now visible from the street is these dormers reducing the bulk and mass of the
proposed design.

These changes are shown in the submitied 20 Drawings as well as oullined in the Design and Access

Statement. We have not included a fee due 10 this being a re-submission. if you have any questions please
don't hesitate 10 ring.

Kind Regards

Gareth Allison




